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Important Notes 
 

 There are several days in 

November that our School 

Age children will have no 

public school.  Please 

indicate by their classroom 

door if they will be absent or 

attending so we can better 

plan our day.  

 All through November the 

classes will be singing the 

song “Albuquerque Turkey”.  

It is about a turkey 

campaigning for pizza on 

Thanksgiving Day.  On 

Wednesday, Nov. 23rd we will 

sing this song together. Our 

lunch will be one big pizza 

party in the Rangers room.  

We will eat pizza together as 

a family before the 

Thanksgiving Break.   

 Hats, gloves, coats and boots 

are needed daily in order to 

keep your child comfortable 

outside.  We go outside every 

day when the weather is 

above 0 degrees with the 

wind chill factored in.  Tuffo 

Suits are available to help 

them stay warm and dry. Sign 

up for this program in the 

office if you’re interested in 

one for your child.   
 

 

 

 

Dates to  

Remember 
Nov 2 Earlyl release for Richmond 11:45 

Nov 3 Non-attendance day for Ranger’s 

Pre-K class, No public school for 

Johnsburg & Richmond students 

Nov 4 Non-attendance day for Ranger’s 

Pre-K class, No public school for 

Johnsburg, Richmond & Harrison 

Nov 6 Daylight Saving Time Ends 

Nov 8 Election Day, Deputies Tim and Aimee 

have lunch with the Explorers class 

 No school for Harrison today  

Nov 11  Veteran’s Day, Early Release for 

McHenry District #15 schools,  

Nov 14 Scholastic Book orders due & turkey 

feathers 

Nov 23 Albuquerque Turkey Pizza Party-

whole school, No School for 

Johnsburg, McHenry District #15, 

Harrison & Richmond 

 Non-attendance for Ranger’s Pre-K 

Nov 24 NSEC Closed for Thanksgiving Break 

Nov 25 NSEC Closed for Thanksgiving Break 

 

 

 Ms. Melissa makes a difference by having a great work 

ethic.  She works hard to maintain an organized 

classroom and is always willing to help out.  She is a 

natural with the infants and toddlers and always has a 

smile.  She communicates with the parents very well on 

a daily basis as well as with her co-workers.  Thank You!  

You Make A Difference! 



 

Halloween Party 

 

 

Thank you volunteers for all 

your help during the party. 

We certainly appreciate it! 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Fundraiser 
We are wanting to add a few musical features to the outdoor play 

yard but the cost is out of our reach.  We have come across 

Gourmet Creations.  Their extensive list of Dips, Olive Oil Blends, BBQ 

Rubs, Dessert Mixes and Pickle Mixes are very reasonably priced at 

$5.00 each.  With the holidays approaching we thought we could 

help each other out. We earn $2.50 on every sale, which could add 

up quickly!  If we sell 600 or more dip mixes as a whole, 3 Walmart 

gift card ($50, $30, $20) will be given to the top 3 sellers.     

     
Our picture day earned us 10% of all sales purchased in picture 

orders.  So we have already have started the fundraising with 

almost $400.00 earned!  Watch for sale dated and more 

information on this fundraiser!   

NSEC is closed 

 
Nov. 24 & 25 for 

Thanksgiving Break 

Dec. 24 & 26 for  

Christmas Break 

Dec. 31 & Jan. 2 for 
New Year’s Break 

Ms. Brit in the Little Sprouts 
chatting with Joshua and 
Ella.   

More fun pictures on our Facebook page 


